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04/27/2024  
 
Subject: USCAR-17 Revision 5 Letter 6  
 
Changes have been made to USCAR-17 as described below. Comments and questions can be 
sent to EWCAP@uscar.org.  
 
Situation:    
 
The test for “High Temperature Exposure” does not include a check for dry circuit resistance as 
the other environmental tests do. This appears to be an oversight. 
 
  
Resolution:   
 
A change to Table 5.3, Test path “S” has been made to USCAR-17 to add dry circuit resistance 
before and after the high temperature exposure. The changed part is highlighted in the graphic 
on the next page.  
 
Note that per note 3 of Table 5.3, “Sample quantities do not account for differences in sample 
preparation based on individual company requirements for taking measurements. If the same 
samples cannot be used for all of the measurements in the test sequence, then additional 
samples are required.”  
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